
9/8/2021, 1:15pm  

Student Services and Buildings Committee 

Attendance: Amy Webster (chair), Eric Gansen, Mo McAlpine (non-voting), Michael Slevin (non-voting) 

Agenda:  

1. Approve request for Volleyball Tournament from Ali Tackett, Coordinator of Competitive Sports 

a. We received a memo that reads: “Recreational Sports is seeking approval from the 

Student Services and Buildings Committee for use of the REC on Saturday, Nov. 13, 

2021, to support the annual men’s and women’s Eagle Open volleyball tournament. 

Since 2014, we have been given approval by the committee to close the courts on the 

first level, granting access to all six volleyball courts. With the addition of the multi-

activity court (MAC) on the upper level, there is still an opportunity for open recreation 

(basketball, volleyball, soccer, etc.) in the building, so we do not foresee this closure as a 

concern for UWL students. The tournament is open to 12 men’s and 12 women’s clubs 

from around the Wisconsin Volleyball Conference (WVC). The WVC includes most UW 

institutions, Lakeland College, Carroll University, Marquette University, Concordia 

University-Wisconsin, Moody Bible Institute, and Northland International University. 

The tournament would consist of a one-day format with pool play in the morning and a 

single elimination bracket in the afternoon. With 24 possible teams and all six courts, 

setup and practice would start at 7am and the championship contests would end 

around 9pm. In association with the Rec Sports Department, the volleyball clubs will use 

the tournament as a fundraiser to aid in travel to the National Collegiate Volleyball 

Federation National Championship in April 2022, where both clubs look to contend for 

national championship titles. We appreciate your consideration of this proposal and are 

hopeful you may have a response by Friday, Sept. 17. Thank you and please let us know 

if you have any questions. I may be reached at atackett@uwlax.edu or 608.785.5221.” 

b. Vote 

i. Ayes: Webster and Gansen (present at meeting), K.C. Cayo and Andrew Ericson 

(via email) 

ii. Passes unanimously 


